From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 4:13 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Jennie

Last_Name:
Brawner

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

San Marcos has undergone many changes in its demographics and urbanization. We are not appropriately represented
by linking us with the East county communities of the current county District 5 or the state HR Representative District
50. I am one of so many residents whose values are not represented by the elected leaders because of the East County
communities majority of voters. | believe that San Marcos should be grouped with the other urban areas of Carlsbad,
Vista, and Escondido, along the Highway 78 corridor. These communities are more compatible in values, needs, and
political interests. Please consider placing these communities on the Highway 78 corridor in the same voting district.

It is disheartening not to share basic priorities and values with county and state representatives from my voting district.
Jennie Brawner

Submit :
Submit





